Climate change is an existential threat, as was evidenced by the wildfires last fall and the potential for equally destructive wildfires
this year.

Please pass HB 2021 to strengthen Oregon’s greenhouse gas reduction goals. We need to act now to stabilize the climate so our
children and future generations have a stable climate.



